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Jamia Millia Islamia reopens today after winter vacation 

Jamia Millia Islamia(JMI) reopened today after twenty one days winter vacation which started 
from 16th December 2019 to 5th January 2020. University declared winter break and postponed 
remaining examinations of odd semester on 14th December 2019. 

The university is making preparations for restarting the remaining examination of the odd 
semester and the teaching schedule for all faculties and centres for even semester shall be 
notified Faculty wise on the JMI website soon. 

JMI has already declared that the remaining odd-semester exams shall start from 9th 
January2020 (mostly PG courses). Most of the exams of UG courses shall start from 16th 
January 2020. 

The students appearing in odd-semester examinations are hereby advised to come to the 
University as per scheduled date of their examination displayed 
at www.jmi.ac.in & www.jmicoe.in .  
  
Parents are requested to ensure that their ward(s) appear in the Examination on the given date.  
  
Students are also advised to regularly visit the official websites 
( www.jmi.ac.in & www.jmicoe.in ) for updates to avoid any confusion arising due to rumours 
and wrong communication on social media. 
  
Students can call "Jamia help desk" No. 011-26981717 Extn.1408/7647989611 from 10:00 am to 
5.00 pm (Monday to Friday)for any query related to exam schedule.  
  
Cases of serious hospitalization/medical ground will be dealt separately.  
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